From: Elizabeth Botvin <embotvin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, Novernber 16, 2015 10:28 AM
To: Mayor

Subject: Monte Nido

Mayor Mark:

hitp://www.irvingtonny.cov/ArchiveCenter/ViewFile/Ttem/716

Please take a look at these comments from the Irvington town residents about Monte

Nido. This group was purchased by a big investment firm, Levine Leictman. With the
depressed real estate in Scarsdale after the reval, they will certainly be looking for more houses
in Scarsdale, just as they did in Trvington. T am sure they will find an address so it doesn't look
like they are saturating the area.

Since you like music:

They paved paradise and put up a parking ot.....

P

Lisa Botvin
26 Heathcote Rd.




